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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
TOWN OF NORFOLK
PLANNING & ZONING COMMISSION

A public hearing will be held on the following application at the January 14, 2025 special
mesting of the Town of Nerfelk Planning & Zoning Commission at 6:30PM in the Hall of
Flags at Botelle Elementary School, 128 Greenwoods Road East, Norfolk, CT 06058:

Application #24-027 Modification of Existing Special Permit & Associated Site Plan
Originally Granted January 9, 1996 far a Country Inn at 69 Maple Avenue in the Village
Residential Zone. Applicant/Owner: Three Stewards Real Estate, LLC (Rachel Roth,
Principal)

At this hearing, interested persons may appear and be heard and written communications
will be received. Application documents are-available for inspection in the Land Use
Office, Norfolk Town Hail, 19 Maple Avenue on Tuesdays and Thursdays from 9AM to
4PM.

Dated this 19™ day of December, 2024
Stacey M. Sefcik, ZEO
Town of Norfoik




